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331-1574 

 Ext. 25  Kari 

 Ext. 21  Receptionist 

 

OR 

 

www.newarknyhousing.org

  

 

Emergency After Hours 

331-8294 

 

Fire/Police 

911 

 

New Office Hours: 

 

Mon:  8:30-12:00 

 1:00-4:30 

 

Tues: 8:30-12:00 

 1:00-4:30 

 

Wed:  8:30-12:00 

     ***1:00-4:30 by  

      appointment only*** 

  

Thurs:  8:30-12:00 

 1:00-4:30 

 

Fri:  8:30-12:00 

 1:00-4:30 

 

Closed Monday-Friday 12:00-

1:00 for lunch 

 

        Spring is just around the corner… 

Exterior inspections will be done in the near future at 

Windsong Terrace and Northview Terrace.  Take a 

look around you.  When the snow melts, everything 

looks dirty.  Please help by raking and picking up      

papers and garbage.  This not only makes your house 

more appealing to others, but also helps the spring 

flowers bloom more easily.    Help prevent critters from coming 

near your unit by ensuring that all garbage is put in cans and 

dumpsters.   If your children are taking out the trash, show 

them that all of the garbage needs to be put in the dumpster or 

tote...not placed on the ground.  Not only will this attract         

rodents, but it does not make a good impression on you. 

Nice weather is hopefully coming soon!!!!  With 

warmer weather comes more outdoor activities.   Kids  riding 

bikes, playing ball, hanging out with friends, picnics, etc.   

Please remember that the houses are very close together.   

Teach your kids and guests to respect your neighbors and   

other tenants.    

With your help, we can make this Spring & 

Summer a safe and pleasant one for          

everybody!!!! 

Good Friday... 

The office will be closed 

on Friday, April 3rd for 

Good Friday.  Have a    

Happy Easter!! 

If you own a dog please 

be respectful of your 

neighbors.  When walk-

ing your dog, please 

clean up after it as per 

your signed lease.  How 

annoying would it be if 

you or your guest 

stepped in dog waste?? 



Good Housekeeping Awards… 

The Newark Housing Authority would like to congratulate the following      

tenants who received good housekeeping awards for the months of January 

through March: 

   January      February 

Briana Andrzejewski     Ellen Hubbard 

Crystal Melendez     David Kennedy 

 

                                                                  

Important Dates to Remember: 

Friday, 4/3/15—Office closed in celebration of Good Friday 

Monday, 4/6/15—14 Day Notices and Late Fees issued for month of April if rent not paid 

by 4:30 pm on Thursday, 4/2/15 

Wednesday, 4/22/15—Court for 14 Day Notices issued in March if not paid  

Week of 4/27/15—Annual Inspections for families with April recert date 

Do you have someone graduating in your family? 

It doesn’t matter what grade...elementary, high school or college.  If 

they are graduating from high school let us know if they are going to 

college, and if so what college, so we can wish them well. 

We have a Web site… 

  www.newarknyhousing.org 

    Check Us Out!!! 


